
 

 

Meeting SAT Computer Science May 4, 2022 

Agenda: 

1. Approval of agenda: 
 

2. Approval of minutes from meeting April 6, 2022: Appendix 2A. 
It has not yet been 10 working days since minutes from last meeting was released. Thus, they are 
up for approval at the meeting. 
 

3. Information: 
 

4. Update from study programs: / Students. 
 

5. Hearing of proposal to change curriculum for KCS. 
The change concerns removing the mandatory course, Security 1 and replace it with a new 
mandatory course, Introduction to Machine Learning. Please find proposal and details in 
appendices 5A – E. 
5A: Proposal.  
5B: Curriculum with changes marked in track changes. 
5C: Study Structure KCS 
5D: Global Competence Profile – changes marked in track changes. 
5E: Mapping of KCS  - changes marked in track changes. 

6. SAT CS´s input to increase response rates in course evaluation: 
The response rates from last year’s final course evaluations have been really low overall and now 
dropped to a point where there are concerns about their validity.  Head of Programs have notified 
course managers and students to try to increase the response rate for next evaluation round (May 
1 to 15). Feedback is important for the continuous development of the programs, courses and 
teaching.  
Input from SAT as how to improve the response rates would be highly appreciated. 
   

7. AoB 
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